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Together we can continue to improve services for all Minnesotans!



Expanding Choice & Autonomy

Thanks to Minnesota’s Home and Community-
Based Services (HCBS) providers, older adults 
and people with disabilities have access to 
high-quality services and support. In response 
to a new federal HCBS rule, DHS is now 
partnering with providers to expand choice 
and autonomy for people who receive HCBS. 
The rule raises expectations around what 
is possible for older adults and people with 
disabilities—and it requires changing the way 
some services are provided.

Next steps: Provider Attestation Process

HCBS providers will need to complete an 
online form demonstrating they meet the new 
requirements. Watch your mailbox for more 
information. 

For more information visit mn.gov/dhs/hcbs  
or email hcbs.settings@state.mn.us
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